
BetsyAnn Wrask 

From: 	 Maida Townsend 
Sent: 	 Friday, February 02, 2018 3:08 PM 
To: 	 BetsyAnn Wrask 
Subject: 	 Fw: Response to request for review of indicator data in your committee's jurisdiction 

From: Lori Houghton 
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2018 2:21 PM 
To: Brian Collamore; Maida Townsend 
Cc: Loring Starr; William Lippert; Lori Houghton 
Subject: Response to request for review of indicator data in your committee's jurisdiction 

Maida and Brian, 

The House Healthcare Committee reviewed the proposed outcomes and indicators specific to Vermonters are 

healthy. Although we know with our healthcare reform, specifically the All Payer Model, there are many other 

criteria we'll be reviewing, we agree the outcomes in your memo are important indicators. 

We discussed adding an indicator about Vermonters having access to affordable healthcare. But without 
understanding all the relevant data points available we couldn't draft an indicator. We ask that the 

Government Accountability Committee consider discussing "access to affordable healthcare" as an indicator. 

Thank you, 

Lori 

Representative Lori Houghton 

House Healthcare Committee 

40 School St 
Essex Junction, VT. 05452 
Lhoughton@leg.state.vt.us   

Lorihoughton.com   

802-373-0599 
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